
Stubborn Lock Cylinder nut. 
Swapping key cylinders from one lock to another can be a common task for 

many facility lock techs. A common complaint is that the threads have been 

damaged or the factories lock tite  make removing the cylinders very diffi-

cult. After receiving many requests for a tool to make removing the cylin-

ders easier we here at Western Detention produced a cylinder specific 

wrench. 

The WDPI cylinder nut wrench makes removing cylinders a breeze. No more 

using a chisel or screwdriver to slowly tap the ring loose (usually further 

damaging the threads). Now simply remove the covers off the locks and pop 

the ring loose with a nice ergonomic wrench.  
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Practical Solutions  

 We hope this tip will help you 

Let us know if you have an easi-

er way and we will be sure to 

pass your tips on to other cus-

tomers. Always remember to 

keep an eye out for foreign ma-

terials lodged in any parts of 

your detention hardware in-

cluding; slider tracks, lock 

strikes, etc. We do offer full re-

pairs on any of your Folger Ad-

am or Southern Steel hardware 

if any problems arise. Let us 

know how or if we can help? 
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